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  Kiwanis Social on August 29th, 2024 
 
 

We picked a beautiful summer night for our August 29th evening social 
meeting at Zambaldi’s.  Not surprisingly, we drew a nice Kiwanis crowd on 
their outdoor patio.  Members in attendance were Ann, Maria, Ben W., Pat, 
Rick, Anne, Bill, Cheri, and Ben G. with wife Christine and children Charlie 
and Jonas.  Oh yeah, I can’t forget the three member dogs (Yaggy, Little 
Leo, Roxie) who were so well behaved all night! 
 
It was especially fun to have a Kiwanis meeting with young children.  And to 
see Bill and Cheri again!  Bill generously popped for the Gallagher’s pizzas 
that we eagerly devoured (thanks Bill).  Topics of conversation were not 
typical, except for the Packers stuff.  A couple I recall were when to start 
taking Social Security payments and the best time of the month to cut your 
finger nails.  The influence of Bill, I think.  Hope we see more of you, buddy! 
 
We have one September club meeting and it will be very special.  Please 
come to thank Maria as she closes her historic six year run as our club 
president!  Also to hear new member Eliza’s proposal to start a K-Kids Club. 
 
Monday, September 16 - noon, Hyatt Regency Hotel 
 

- See group picture below – 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 



 

 
 
 

 

 
 


